/A Natividad

MEDICAL CENTER

April 1, 2015

Michael Miller CPA, CISA

Auditor Controller

Monterey County Government Center
168 West Alisal Street, Third-floor
Salinas, California 93901

Dear Mr. Miller,
It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of our collaboration on the data center co-location project.

Natividad Medical Center identified the need for a data recovery site several years ago to ensure
continuity of operations in the event of a natural disaster or catastrophic failure of our internal systems.
Our analysis confirms that our planned co-location site will be far more cost effective than contracting
with a third party data recovery provider.

In conclusion, Natividad Medical Center fully supports and has committed funding to this effort. We
look forward to collaborating with your office on securing the co-location facility.

Sincerely,

Interim Chief Executive Officer
Natividad Medical Center

1441 Constitution Boulevard
PO. Box 81611

Salinas, CA 93912-1611
P 831.7554111

www.natividad.com



